
Ministry Partners,                                                                                                                  Jan. 2023  

As 2023 arrived it brought the time to begin making preparations for IRM’s 19th ministry trip to the 
Great Lakes Region in Africa. As I type those words I am reminded again of God’s faithfulness to 
me personally and to this ministry. That is exactly what God said to me in November 2022 when I 
contemplated the upcoming 2023 year, “Remember my faithfulness.” I remember God’s 
faithfulness from last year, I remember your generous giving of $74,500 and then watching the 
Holy Spirit bringing 25,425 to salvation. Goodness, do you see as I do that the cost was only $2.93 
per soul! Less than the cost of a fancy cup of coffee. Thank you for your continuing partnership 
with IRM as we follow God’s lead in sharing the Gospel.    

In addition, every year since 2005 we have watched God’s faithfulness as he provided absolutely 
everything we needed. He did this through your financial gifts to the General Fund and Bible sets, 
with favor with government administrators, new opportunities, health and safety, as well as the 
amazing opportunity to watch the Holy Spirit add 158,891 to the Lamb’s Book of Life.  

Pastors Aaron and Arlene at Kitale Main Prison 

IRM Vice-President, Doctor Alfred Mupenzi has already been in communication with our partner 
pastors in Uganda and a Tanzanian pastor concerning our next missionary trip. In addition, I must 
say I am excited for the new opportunity to do prison and village ministry in Tanzania. We realize 
that we need to be flexible as we look towards the next trip, depending on the Lord’s leading.           
We would appreciate your prayers concerning this. 
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https://arlenetatum.blogspot.com



                    
Prisoners at Bugoma Main Prison and Shikusa Bostol Youth Center                                   

“I’m happy today because I just received Jesus as my Savior.”            

 

Please consider joining with IRM in another 
year of ministry with this 19th trip to Africa and 
as we also continue to do ministry here in 
America as God opens the doors. Together we 
can accomplish much for the kingdom of God. 

The fields really are ripe for the harvest. 

THANK YOU for your partnership. 

That none would be lost,                                                                                                              
Arlene 

  
 He said to them, “Go into all the world and preach the gospel to all creation.” Mark 16:15        

                                                                                           
 

International Reconciliation Ministries – Rev. Arlene Tatum  
       _____ With the Lord’s help, I/we will be praying for the Rwanda/Uganda/Kenya teams and specifically Arlene’s health needs 
       _____ I am enclosing $ __________ as a gift toward the ministry of International Reconciliation Ministries 
       _____ Please place my/our name on your mailing list to receive newsletter updates  
       To receive a tax-deductible receipt: 

 Make checks payable to Canby Foursquare Church. Include this form and mail to 
Canby Foursquare Church, 2350 SE Territorial Rd, Canby, OR 97013 
Do not put International Reconciliation Ministries or Arlene’s name on the check. 

 Donations can also be made through 
canbyfoursquare.com/give. Click on 
GIVING, then use the dropdown box 

Name:  

Address:           State:   Zip:_______         


